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From: Matt Elam <matt@elamtrainingcenter.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Re: Restriction of Leverage

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing in regards to the proposed 10:1 cap by the CFTC. This is a gross denial of our rights as a free
society to practice capitalism as we choose. Let’s continue to allow the private sector the right to handle these
matters. Competition amongst all brokers is beneficial to maintaining what seems to be the last bastion of
capitalism here in America-our currency markets.

Regards,

Matt Elam, MS, CSCS, PES, LMT
Founder + Director

ATLETIKA Institute of Physical Culture
Personal Training + Sports Enhancement + Martial Arts + Massage

510 Kunehi St. #110
Kapolei, HI 96707

ph 808.674.4454

ph 808.486.ELAM
www.atletikatraining.com




